
EEN GOED PENSIOEN 
IS EEN KWESTIE 
VAN FATSOEN! 

 

STAKINGSOPROEP MAANDAG 18 MAART 2019 
 

There is still no movement to be found in the Dutch government to achieve a good pension 
system! Employees have a direct interest in concluding a pension agreement. As a result of 
the failure to reach a pension agreement, the collective interests of the employees are directly 
affected. 
   
Stand up for your right as an employee! Only by standing shoulder to shoulder, there 

will be a good pension. Ask each colleague to join this "24-hour strike" 
  

We call on workers to strike on Monday, March 18th 2019 for a good future proof pension 
system in the Netherlands. 

 
 
 
What:    24 hours strike 
When:   Monday March 18th 2019 
Where to register:  Stadswandelpark Eindhoven (Alberdink Thijmlaan) 
Registration strikers: from 10.30 a.m. until 13:30 a.m. 
  
 
Right to strike 
In the Netherlands, employees have the right to strike. This is not without reason! We have 
already informed all employers that we call on their employees to strike. It is not necessary 
for you to report to your supervisor that you are going on a strike but if you want to it is 
allowed of course. 
 
Please keep following the CNV news. 
 
With militant regards, 
The Trade Union Officials for CNV Vakmensen  
 
Please note! 
In order to qualify for a strike allowance, you need to hand in the registration form in person. 
Do not forget to bring your CNV Vakmensen card AND your bank card! This is to ensure that 
the registration and payment of the strike payment goes well and quickly!!! 


